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School 4 August, 2022

Interviews

Dear Parents and Carers,

Parent/Teacher Interviews and Student-Led Conferences will be held on- Tuesday, 9th August. Interviews are
strictly 10 minutes and spaces are limited. If you are unable to make these times, please make contact through DOJO
or the school on 6621 3433 to arrange an alternative interview time.

Kindergarten — Year 6 — Parent/Teacher interviews are a valuable way to find out about the academic achievement,
social and emotional development of your child. Your child is invited to showcase their schoolwork and discuss their
learning educational goals with you at this interview. During these interviews, students will lead the discussion with
you about their school work, while teachers will help direct conversation and answer questions you may have.

We have several goals for holding conferences using this format:

For parents — we hope that you will get to see, rather than simply being told, about your child’s progress.

For students — we hope students will take more responsibility for their learning.

For teachers — we want teachers to have more meaningful and impactful conferences with you.

For all — we want to maximise our time together, create ways to partner with one another to support student
success.

We are excited to share with you, and we welcome any questions you may have about this conference format.

To book an interview time:

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code t€sax

Enter your details

Select the teachers you wish to see

Select the appointment times that suit you

When you click FINISH your selected bookings will be emailed to you immediately. If you do not
receive your email, please check your junk-mail, or enter the event code again and check your email
address spelling.

Update your details if email address is incorrect.

DO NOT DELETE the email you receive. Keep it somewhere safe. You may need to refer back to it at a
later date.

REMEMBER TO ADD YOUR APPOINTMENTS TO YOUR CALENDAR - reminders will not be sent home.
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Bookings must be finalised by Monday, 8th August at 7pm.
If you need to view, cancel, change or print your bookings:
e Click on the link in the confirmation email you received after you made your bookings

e ORreturn to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code and the email address you used when
making your bookings.
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